24 HaRav Kook St. Benei Beraq, Israel 16 May 1972

Dear Rabbi Lamm, 150001 PIR

I'm writing to inquire whether you would be interested in having me deliver a guest lecture at the Jewish Center. I enclose a brief vita and a list of possible topics; perhaps my contributions to TRADITION during the halcyon days when it was under your aegis will suggest others. Rabbis Louis Gerstein, Irving Greenberg, Asher Reichel, and Steven Riskin can tell you more about my abilities as a speaker. We shall be returning to the United States on 30 August, and I am available thereafter. I shall be pleased to hear from you, Rabbi Lamm.

With warmest good wishes.

inne dh

Sincerely,

Louis H. Feldman